
Raffle Winners! 
Congratulations to Jasmine and Harry who were winners in our 
raffle. Having both achieved 20 stickers for fantastic behaviour in 
school, they received 5 raffle entries each into our prize draw for 
a £20 Amazon voucher. They were the two lucky names pulled 
from the raffle box. We hope you got something nice!
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Diary Dates 
Upcoming dates… 
   
   
  
Friday 18th March 
Red Nose Day  

   
  
Monday 11th - 
Friday 22nd April 
Easter Holiday 

A number of pupils have tested positive when they only have a stomach 
upset. They have not had any of the common symptoms of COVID. We 
recommend carrying out a test if your child has an upset stomach.

COVID-19
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World Book Day

It was wonderful to see a school full of different book characters on World Book Day. From 
Harry Potter to Mary Poppins, right through to Paddington Bear, we had them all! The 
children had a wonderful day taking part in a range of different themed activities. We’ve 
included below a few of the many outfits that were on show.


